
Item 9: Assistive Reproductive Technologies Policy Review

By: John Lynch, Head of Democratic Services 

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 24 November 2017

Subject: Assistive Reproductive Technologies (ART) Policy Review
______________________________________________________________

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by NHS Medway CCG.

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members.

______________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

(a) NHS Medway CCG, as the lead commissioner for Assistive 
Reproductive Technologies (ART) services in Kent and Medway, has 
asked for the attached report to be presented to the Committee.

Background Documents

None

Contact Details 

Lizzy Adam
Scrutiny Research Officer
lizzy.adam@kent.gov.uk 
03000 412775

2. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the Committee:

(a) notes that a review of the Assistive Reproductive Technologies (ART) 
policy is being undertaken by the Kent & Medway CCGs; 

(b) requests that the proposed revised policy is presented to the Committee 
in January in order for it to make a determination about the proposals 
constituting a substantial health service development or variation.
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